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Kyoto University Gender Equality Promotion Center Nursery Room for Sick Children 

Outpatient Building 5F, 54 Kawahara-cho, Syogoin, Sakyo-ku, Kyoto 606-8507 

TEL: (075) 751－3090 

 

 

To: Doctors 

 

Explanation about Kyoto University Gender Equality Promotion Center Nursery Room 

for Sick Children and Request for Your Understanding and Cooperation in Conducting a 

Prior Medical Examination 

 

Kyoto University Gender Equality Promotion Center Nursery Room for Sick Children (“Kyoto 

University Nursery Room for Sick Children”) is a day care facility to provide care for sick or 

convalescent children of female Kyoto University faculty, staff and students, so that they do not 

have to take leave from work to care for their children who cannot attend their regular day care 

facility, kindergarten or elementary school. 

 

Kyoto University Nursery Room for Sick Children provides nursery care for sick children, 

regardless of whether they are ill or convalescent, but will not admit children with an infectious 

disease or if they are in a critical condition. Accordingly, we ask parents to have their child examined 

by a physician in advance, to check whether the child is suffering from an infectious disease or 

serious illness. A prior medical examination is also important to ensure that the child care workers 

understand the health status of the child and can accordingly give appropriate care.  

 

Kyoto University Nursery Room for Sick Children requires a physician’s report to be submitted 

on the day of visit to the Room and it must include the results of the prior medical examination 

of the child. You are kindly requested to fill in the Physician’s Report form (another sheet) that 

will be brought to you by the child’s parent or guardian.  

 

I sincerely request that you understand the purpose of Kyoto University Nursery Room for Sick 

Children and the importance of conducting the prior medical examination, as stated above, and 

that you take time to complete the Physician’s Report.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Soichi ADACHI, 

Manager 


